Embassy of the Republic of Rwanda
Kingdom of Belgium-Grand- Duchy of Luxembourg-European Union.

Brussels, April 1%t, 2021
Nﬂ% /06.06/DS/ab

H.E Georges Rebelo Pinto Chikoti
OACPS Secretary General
BRUSSELS

Subject: Congratulation message

Excellency Secretary General,

On the celebration of the first anniversary of the coming-into-being of the
Organisation of African, Caribbean and Pacific States (OACPS) on April
8th 2021 under the theme of “OACPAS of the future: Transition, Solidarity,
Unity”.

The Government of the Republic of Rwanda and Myself wish to
congratulate you for the achievements of the Organisation in its first year.
We salute effort made in the negotiation of the new Partnership Agreement
OACPS — EU for which its initialling is foreseen on April 15", 2021 as well
as the advocacy of Covid-19 vaccination in OACPS countries.

| look forward continuing and strengthening good relationship existing
between Government of Rwanda and OACPS.
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